
Hey Tim, 
 
I just wanted to send you a quick update on Patsy. Since bringing her 
home 
in May from Bill after a few rides, she has just continued on to get 
more 
solid and experience in all kinds of environments. 
 
We started lightly working barrels in July, and she literally took to 
them 
as a natural, she loves working the pattern! We have just been slowly 
increasing patterning and new arenas, finally today decided to do our 
first 
time onlys in Corvallis. 
 
Here is one of her workouts with very minimal time on the barrels. 
 
I will keep you updated on our road to futurity hopeful 2018. 
 
Thanks for breeding such an amazing filly, she is exactly what I wanted 
from 
an Oakie baby, and excited to see our future! 
 
Melanie Unger 
 


